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Thu Bui

FrOm~ Brandes, Rich [Rich.Brandes@kaneb.com]

Sent: I Thursday, June 02, 20053:49 PM

To: Thu Bui

SubjeCt: Application #10492; Minor Revision to Major Facility R:eview Permit for Shore Terminals Martinez

have provided several comments below:Thank y()u for the opportunity to review the proposed revision.

1. Please modify the District records regarding the responsible ofFicial for the Martinez, Selby and Richmond
Terminals. The following Shore Terminals names should be deleted from the permit cover page: Michael J.
Burgett I Myles Butler. These individuals are no longer with the company.

Resp9nsible Official: Richard W. Brandes, Manager of Environmental and Regulatory Oversight
Facilitjy Contact: Michael J. Peterson, General Manager -Southwest

I know ypu didn't attempt to correct the following in this version, blJt I'll list them for your later changes.
2. Perrriit Page 8. A-1 is used as the correct designation of the thermal oxidizer unit. A-41 is incorrectly used

later in the permit(see below).

3. per~it Page 77. In paragraph IV. the marine vessel loading at>atement unit is referred to as A-41. This should

be A-1. I

4. Perrriit Page 78. Paragraph 7, second paragraph. A-41 shoullj be A-1

Regard~.

Richarq Brandes

Manag~r, Environm~nt and Regulatory Oversight

Kaneb temlinals / Shore Temlinals / ST Services

925-22$-3227 ext 120

925-22$-5617 (fax)

7/14/2~O5


